
Planned works
From 16 January Waikanae 
Bridge on old SH1 will be 
closed to southbound traffic 
while we install a shared path 
clip-on. Work on this shared 
path will continue through  
until May/June. 

The southbound detour will  
be via the Expressway. Access 
for northbound traffic will 
remain open. 

For safety reasons, pedestrians 
can’t access the bridge while 
the closure is in place. 
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Southbound detour
Allow extra time 
for your journey

Waikanae bridge clip-on work detour

Once installed, the clip-on bridge will make 
crossing Waikanae River much safer for 
pedestrians and cyclists. While we understand 
this work will create some delays for road 
users and will impact on pedestrians during 
construction, we’re committed to improving 
safety for all pedestrians and cyclists. 

By building a shared path, well-separated from 
other road users, we’re creating a safer and 
more enjoyable journey – not just for cyclists and 
pedestrians – but for motorists too. 

Access to homes and businesses on the 
Main Road will be available 24/7 during the 
construction period.
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